
 

PRESS RELEASE 
POWER UPGRADE AT UBMC 
 

September 16, 2014:  On Saturday, September 20, Uintah Basin Medical Center will be making upgrades and installing 

a new generator to provide more efficient back-up power for times of outage, to accommodate current and future 

expansion, and to ensure that we are EPA compliant and are meeting all required codes.  

 

The upgrade is anticipated to begin at 8 am and may take up to 12 hours. During this time, some areas of the hospital 

will experience electrical power interruptions. Although some conveniences may be affected, UBMC staff is 

confident that they will continue to provide quality patient care during the upgrade. The Walk-In Clinic and 

Pharmacy will not be affected. 

 

Moon Lake Electric Association will be performing maintenance on the Roosevelt substation and has notified Uintah 

Basin Medical Center of an outage on Sunday, September 21 from 4 am – 7 am. UBMC’s new generator should be 

up and running before Moon Lake Electric’s planned outage. Therefore, UBMC does not anticipate any electrical 

power interruptions that day. 

 

UBMC continues to invest prudently in needed equipment, technology and facilities to provide superior health care. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to make improvements to meet current and future 

needs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 
Uintah Basin Healthcare is a community not-for-profit healthcare system, serving the Uintah Basin since 1944. 

Today, Uintah Basin Healthcare is the largest and most comprehensive rural-based healthcare system in the state of Utah.  

Contact: Maigen Zobell 
Marketing Director 
Phone: (435)725.2036 
mzobell@ubmc.org 
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